
 
 

From Friday 25th April Kpro Gymnastics will be at the new time of 7:45 - 8:45 

in the morning. 

If you would like your child to attend, please follow the instructions below to sign 

them up. 

Please follow this link: 

https://Kpro-gym.pembee.app 

• Create an account 

• Click onto the sessions for St Barts Primary 

• Add to basket 

• Follow through to the payment system 

• After this you will shortly receive a confirmation email with the secured 

space. 

Any problems please email kprogym@outlook.com. 
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